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CLARENCE CENTER, NY – Marcia Snyder, widow of late Alfred University alumnus Robert “Bob” Snyder ’59, is
the subject of a heartwarming feature published recently in the Buffalo News.

The story, titled “Lost and found: The remarkable journey of how a widow's beloved bracelet came home,” appeared in
the Tuesday, Oct. 29, issue of the Buffalo News.

The story details how a cherished bracelet belonging to Marcia Snyder was lost after she checked through security at
Minneapolis-St. Paul International Airport last summer. The bracelet contained charms made from several family
heirlooms, including her late husband’s class ring from Williamsville High School and his fraternity pin from his time
at Alfred University, where he earned a B.A. degree in history and political science.

The story has a happy ending. A California woman, Penny Sands, who found the bracelet in the airport in Minnesota,
went to great pains to track down its owner and return it safely. She was successful, and the bracelet was returned to
Marcia a few weeks ago.

https://buffalonews.com/2019/10/29/lost-15-months-ago-widows-bracelet-takes-cross-country-journey-home/

